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H. D. Thornburg, Chief, Field Support and Enforcement Branch
Directorate of Regulatory Operations, Headquarters
y THRU: N. C. Moseley, Director, Region II1, Directorate of
6/4 ~ i Regulatory Operations

REGION II COMMENTE ON OCONEE TECHNICAL SPECIFICATION CHANGE AEQUEST
TO SECTION 3.6 DATED SEPTEMBER 4, 1974

The attached comments by Mr. F. Jape, Principal Inspector, Oconee 2 )
and 3, concerning the subject proposed Technical Specification change
is forwarded to you for consideration.
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W. C. Seidle, Chief
PO:II:¥CS Facilities Test and Startup Branch
Attachment:
As stated
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